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August 18, 2021 File No:  3211.002 

BY EMAIL 

 

 

BC Farm Industry Review Board 

1st Floor, 780 Blanshard Street 

Victoria, BV B8W 2H1 

Attention: Wanda Gorsuch 

 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: Supervisory Review re. Allegations of bad faith and unlawful activity: 

Response to July 9, 2021 Interim Orders Decision 

We write further to our submission of July 19, 2021 with respect to the proposed panel for 

the interim orders. In the second to last paragraph of that letter, we advised that the potatoes 

planted by Prokam would be ready for harvest and sale “in a few weeks”. We are now able to 

provide further specificity as to the anticipated timing of harvest of these potatoes. We are 

instructed that the potatoes are anticipated to be ready for harvest in late September or early 

October.  

At present, although the potatoes were planted on notice to the Commission and pursuant to 

Prokam’s delivery allocation, Prokam remains without an agency or a producer-shipper 

license to provide access to the market at this time.    

Yours truly, 

Hunter Litigation Chambers 

Per: 

 

Claire E. Hunter, Q.C. 

CEH/tyy 


